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Covid-19 Testing in school  
 
Students will attend the academy site for a test prior to their full return to the academy. If you are happy for your 
child to be tested, they will need to attend the academy for their test in the allocated time slot below:  
 

Date Year 
Groups Timings  

Friday 5th 
March 

  
Students must arrive 

at 8.30am 
Students must 

arrive at 9.30am 
Students must arrive 

at 10.30am 
Students must arrive 

at 11.30am 
Yr. 11  Ash & Aspen Beech & Birch  Elm & Elder Pine & Poplar 

Friday 5th 
March 

  Students must arrive 
at 12.30pm 

Students must 
arrive at 1.30pm 

Students must arrive 
at 2.30pm 

Students must arrive 
at 3.30pm 

Yr. 10  Red & Orange Yellow & Green  Blue & Turquoise Purple 

Monday 8th 
March 

  Students must arrive 
at 8.30am 

Students must 
arrive at 9.30am 

Students must arrive 
at 10.30am 

Students must arrive 
at 11.30am 

Yr. 9 Adstone & Hope Burway & Caradoc Wrekin & Ercall  Ragleth 

Monday 8th 
March 

  Students must arrive 
at 12.30pm 

Students must 
arrive at 1.30pm 

Students must arrive 
at 2.30pm 

Students must arrive 
at 3.30pm 

Yr. 8 Adstone & Hope Burway & Caradoc Wrekin & Ercall  Ragleth 

Tuesday 9th 
March 

  Students must arrive 
at 8.30am 

Students must 
arrive at 9.30am 

Students must arrive 
at 10.30am 

Students must arrive 
at 11.30am 

Yr. 7 Adstone & 
Stiperstones Burway & Ragleth Wrekin & Ercall Hope & Caradoc 

 
Students in Year 8, 9, 10 & 11 are to return home immediately after the test has been conducted and processed. 
Year 7 student will remain in school. 
Please ensure that the consent form is completed by 3.00 pm Tuesday 2nd   March.  
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=2s8TOK9SpUy44yMVeXcKuujbSo6SVflBhzc3C8ahxQVUNVlU
QUZKMVlCOUhZVlI5UDROQUFaSlMxTy4u 
  
If you have previously provided consent due to accessing our on-site provision during lockdown, you do not need to 
complete it again.     
Students in Years 8, 9, 10 and 11 can attend testing in non-uniform but students in Year 7 will need to attend in 
uniform so they can return to lessons. All students must have a face covering & maintain social distancing.   
Thank you for your support in helping us to facilitate this & ultimately reducing the chance of coronavirus entering 
the building.    
  
 
Kind regards  
  
Mr R Gummery  
Principal  
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